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The Dutch Authority for Consumers & Markets (ACM) has 

let it be known that the acquisition does not require 

official clearance.

As mentioned in the press release issued by Sligro Food 

Group on 7 January 2014, the Rooswinkel activities will be 

integrated into those of Sligro Food Group during the first 

half of 2014, with Sligro assuming the risks and rewards of 

ownership as the integration progresses.

Veghel, 31 January 2014

On behalf of the Executive Board of Sligro Food Group N.V.

Koen Slippens

Huub van Rozendaal
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Press release
Takeover of the Rooswinkel Horeca Groothandel 
wholesale business by Sligro Food Group concluded
The transaction concerning the takeover of the Rooswinkel Horeca Groothandel wholesale business 
by Sligro Food Group announced on 7 January 2014 was concluded today.


